
 
 
May 16, 2016 
Y-BY Rentals 
1090 Mantua Pike  
Wenonah, NJ 08090 
 
Dear Kevin O’Donnell: 
 
The Car Show For a Cure would like to thank you for your continued support of 
the Sarcoma Foundation of America and our mission to advocate for sarcoma 
patients by funding research and by increasing awareness about the disease.  
Money raised helps to fund private grants for sarcoma researchers, conduct 
education and advocacy efforts on behalf of sarcoma patients. 
 
We are hoping you can support our event this year by donating a canopy for the 
band scheduled to play at the Car Show For a Cure 2016 on July 23rd.  Your 
continued support of the Car Show For a Cure is very much appreciated by 
myself, my family, volunteers, the SFA and most importantly the patients fighting 
this horrible disease.   
 
Please contact me at 856-366-5034 or jschnapp1@verizon.net if you need any 
further information or have questions regarding the event.   
 
Thank you for your generosity! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Jim & Eileen Schnapp 
SFA NJ Chapter Co-Leaders 
 
Bert Thomas, PhD, MBA 
SFA CEA 
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